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West Greene FFA Alumni Minutes

The West Greene FFA Alumni met on June 21, 2016 at 6:30 in the agricultural building. The meeting was called to order by President Chad Wampler. 


The first item of business was approval of the secretary’s minutes. Motion made by Phyllis Lamons to except minutes as read by present members. Motion seconded by Doug Wampler.  They were approved as read with a unanimous vote.


Next, Phyllis Lamons gave the treasurer’s report with a balance of $3042.89. Nothing is owed out at this time.  

Next, it was brought to the Alumni’s attention about the Tractor Pull that was canceled. No new date at this time. Fair ground is paid for already. We must have a tractor pull or something sometime this year so, that we do not lose the $600 that was paid out for the use of the fair grounds. Ads can still be sold for future Tractor Pull. We just need a new date for it. 


The next item discussed was an Auction for this fall during the Fish and Chicken Supper. Not sure on kitchen use, do to county out sourcing cafeteria. We need big ticket items for auction.

Then next item discussed was the asking of the Alumni to pay 100% membership fees for the upcoming school year 2016-2017. Amount asked for is $2284.50 which is the same as previous year. 

Last item of discussion was paper work that needed to be filled out by Alumni officers for the Greene County School System that are due by June 30, 2016. The remainder of the meeting was filling out these forms.

The next FFA Alumni Meeting will be held on July 19, 2016 at 6:30 pm in the Ag. Building at West Greene.
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Michelle Jessie
WGHS FFA Alumni Secretary
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